
I strongly oppose HB 2543, because it is a first step to restrict gun ownership. I predict that there would immediately be cuts to the 
State Police budget line for background checks. HB 2543 would remove the only safeguard a citizen has from a kind of Bureaucratic 
maneuvering I have described.
Please OPPOSE HB 2543.
Brian Matlock
Oakridge, OR


